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Kirkland, April

From: Mark Messer <messermark@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 4:50 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: No good for Maine

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Just no don’t wreck our outdoors any more then you already did with the wind mills another bad deal for Maine They already 

have the capability to ship power to Massachusetts without wrecking our resources 

 

Thanks 

  Mark Messer 

 

 

 


